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Gautho, Julia

From: Julie Williams <careyjulie@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Thursday, April 17, 2025 4:17 PM
To: City Council
Cc: Carey Williams
Subject: Rail Trail

Dear Council Members, 
My husband and I are totally against the proposed project of the rail trail!!!! 
There is no need for it in our small county and the expense is already predicted to be staggering, and way over budget!!! 
In addiƟon, it would change our beauƟful, charming community in ways that can never be undone!!! 
We are all for a walking and even a bike trail but adding a rail system makes no sense at all.  
Anything proposed that is this expensive, and controversial, should definitely be voted on by our enƟre community.  We 
are counƟng on you to make that happen and support a NO stance on the rail trail!!!! 
Sincerely,  
Julie and Carey Williams 
620 Riverview Drive 
Capitola, CA   95010 
 


